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3. RATA STREET – RECONSIDERATION OF P120 PARKING RESTRICTIONS 
 
 In July 2004 the Riccarton Business Association Inc. wrote to the Board seeking a review of the P120 

parking restrictions currently in place in Rata Street. 
 
 In August 2004 the Riccarton Bush-Kilmarnock Residents’ Association wrote to the Board expressing 

its objection to the Business Association’s request. 
 
 Transport and City Streets Unit will give a PowerPoint presentation to the Board on the outcomes of its 

study of the current P120 parking restriction/on street parking review options. 
 
 The Committee will need to consider what, if any, advice or further information is required from staff on 

this issue. 
 
 
 
 


